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2018/2019 PTA BOARD 
 

President – Linda Shier 

Vice President – Tracy Minus 

Treasurer – Anastasia Lubke 

Secretary – Jennifer Johnson 

Auditor – Tamara Rowles 

Membership – Tonja Legittino 

  and  –  Joan Romero-Garcia 

Historian – Christine Forsyth 

Committees– Erika Herthel 

Depositor – Tonja Legittino 

Social Media – Amber Thompson 

Principal/Supt – Allan Pelletier 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
PTA General Association Meeting: 

Thursday, March 21st 6PM in 

the Ballard Library (Tentative) 

Old Time Jamboree: 

Sunday, April 28th Noon – 5PM  

Ballard Open House & PTA Dinner: 

Thursday, May 9th 5:30PM  

Fun Day: 

Thursday, May 30th 1PM – 3PM  

 

 

Old Time Jamboree 
Sunday, April 28, 2019 - Come celebrate the unique 19th century 

heritage of Ballard School with: 

 Tri-tip BBQ Lunch 

 Old fashion games/booths 

 Vintage Shopping 

 Silent Auction 

 Largest game of musical chairs 

on the Central Coast 

 Live music 

Volunteer help is always needed & welcomed. Please contact 

one of our event coordinators: Chris Forsyth (fncforsyth@aol.com) 

or Tracey Cassidy (traceyturner244@me.com). 

Donations for silent auction, contact Tori Mortensen 

(torimortensen@gmail.com)   

If you, or your employer, would be interested in being a sponsor 

for the 2019 Jamboree, please contact Tom Bunke 

(tomb@exstarfin.com). 

Online Safety for our Kids - Special PTA Meeting 
Thursday, March 21, 2019 at 6:00PM (Tentative).   

We intend to have a guest speaker to talk about keeping kids 

safe on social media and the Internet. More details to follow. 

4th Grade is Going to Sacramento!  
Our 4th graders are selling “Pot-O’-Gold 50/50 Raffle” tickets. 

Four lucky winners will split the pot, with half going to support 

the students. Winners will be announced at 12 noon on March 17 

at the Solvang Bakery. 

Bring your raffle ticket to The Solvang Bakery before March 18 

for a free cup of coffee with purchase. Thank you to The Solvang 

Bakery for sponsoring the ticket sales. 

We thank you for supporting the Ballard School PTA! 
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